
From: Steve Rideout swrideout@aol.com
Subject: Fwd: Community Conversations about Rec & Parks Next Week - Please join and share!

Date: March 30, 2022 at 5:43 PM
To: Steve Rideout swrideout@aol.com

Please see the email below along with the various notices from Kat Stork
and Mike Diaz about meetings all over the county to talk about what Parks
and Rec can do. There is also a virtual meeting and two different surveys
that would help the county make decisions about what you as a member of
the county want.

Steve

-----Original Message-----
From: Kat Stork <kat@shorestrategies.community>
To: Kat Stork <kstorklct@gmail.com>
Sent: Wed, Mar 30, 2022 4:25 pm
Subject: Community Conversations about Rec & Parks Next Week - Please join and share!

Please consider joining one of these upcoming events to share what you would like to have in your
parks and in recreation programming.   The first event is Monday, 4/4 at Church Creek Fire Hall, 6 -
7 pm, followed by Hurlock Elementary, 4/5, Cambridge 4/6, Sandy Hill Elementary, and Vienna
Elementary 4/7.  All will begin at 6 pm.   You can register at bit.ly/recparksreg however registration
is not required, except for the virtual option on 4/11 which you need to register for in order to
receive the link for the meeting. 
Also, please consider taking the survey which can be reached at bit.ly/recparksdorco.  Feel free to
share this information throughout the community and if you have questions don't hesitate to reach
out.
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